Hadley Historical Commission
Minutes for November 28, 2017
Held in Town Hall, Rm 203, 7:00 pm

Members Present: Ginger Goldsbury, Marjorie Townsend, Judith Stone, Denise Barstow
Guests: Kristin DeBoer, Kestrel Land Trust; and Larry Smith, PVPC

Meeting came to order 7:04pm

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved.

Ms. Goldsbury had prepared an agenda for the meeting, which was largely followed.

1. Kiristin DeBoer presented the Lake Warner Dam Historic Preservation Restriction document
and it was accepted as approved by the Massachusetts Historical Commission pending signatures
of the Hadley Historical Commission.

a. HHC members must visit David Nixon’s office to sign and notarize document with ID.

2. Larry Smith of the PVPC discussed the process of the Hadley Preservation Plan and HHC’s
role in it. From this discussion, we determined that the Commission should consider:

a. Doing a thorough inventory - funding is available from the Commonwealth.
b. Creating a Historic Building Plan.
C. Creating a demolition delay by-law.

3. New Business

a. The Commission agreed to do a “clean out” of the current office - maybe January?
b. Denise is going to work on updating and combining the two Hadley historic sites
pamphlets.

C. HHC will not meet in December and will reconvene on Tuesday, January 23

Meeting adjourned at 8:37 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Denise Barstow, clerk for the evening



